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12th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We recently wrote to you, to invite your child to ‘The Old Garden’ Residential Home for Easter celebrations 
and to meet the residents. We have made the decision to postpone the visit due to corona virus 
implications. 
 
As a school, we are continually being updated from Public Health England and our Local Authority, as you 
may be aware from the media that elderly people may be more susceptible to ths illness and we do not 
wish to put either our pupils or residents at any risk. 
 
We will reschedule the visit in the future. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


